Announce two and four person
dartball tournament winners

By Jack Pearson

The sport of dartball, along with
bowling, and curling, has long been
a favorite indoor winter activity in
Wisconsin, especially among seniors.
There are few states in the country
where as much dartball league play
and tournament action is conducted.

The first dartball tournament was
held here as long ago as 1939. Today
there are eight major tourneys held
every winter, topped off by the State
Championship, a Nine-Man event,
held in April. Of the eight tourna-
ments, two are conducted in this area:
the Clutch Two-Person in January,
and the Four-Person in February, both

TO THE RIGHT:
Two Person Champs,

[ 10 1, Karl Peura ond Teddy
Llanas both of Kenosha.

BELOW:

Four Person Tourney Champs,
Left to right - Jake Milbrath,
Josh Pieper, Wayne Kohl,
John Perronne, Jeremy Pieper
and Jason Pieper all from
Howards Grove, Wi,

held at Pat’s Oak Manor restaurant
and bar in South Milwaukee. Both
were started more than 30 years ago
by Jim Hinkle of St. Francis, who is
still an active competitor. Over the
past three years, those two evems
have been under the direction of Bob
Leskovar of Milwaukee, assisted by
Mike Studer of Franklin.

Winners of this vear’s Two-Per-
son Tournament were Karl Peura and
Teddy Llanas of Kenosha: and for
the Four-Person, Jake Milbrath, Josh
Pieper, Wayne Kohl, John Perronne,
Jeremy Pieper and Jason Pieper, all of
Howard’s Grove.

The State Nine-Man is scheduied
for April 5 and 6 in Manitowoc.




